Lighthouse Field plan
available for review

Copies of the general plan for Lighthouse Field
. State Beach are now available for public review and
may be obtained from the Santa Cruz Parks and
Recreation Department 346 Church St., Monday
through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Reference copies have been placed at all public
libraries, offices of the city manager and city clerk

and county administrative offices.

The Lighthouse Field Committee will hold a
public hearing on Nov. 15, 7:30 p.m. at Nelson
Center. The committee will hear public comments
regarding the plan. Written comments may also be
forwarded to the committee in care of Santa Cruz
Parks and Recreation Department.

Questions regarding the plan may be directed to
Jesus Armas, assistant city manager, at 429-3540 or

Jim Lang, parks and recreation director, at 429-3777.
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